

TOWN OF UXBRIDGE ASSESSOR OFFICE 21 S Main St., Room 109 Uxbridge, MA 01569-1851

Phone: 508-278-8600 #2 /Fax:508-526-0282 Email: Assessor@uxbridge-ma.gov Kenneth M. O'Brien, MAA Principal Assessor

The Town of Uxbridge Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Property Tax Classification, Monday, November 28, 2022 at 6:15 PM in the Board of Selectmen's Meeting Room. There will be several policy decision alternatives discussed by those present before Selectmen determine the guidelines to be established for allocating the percentage of the tax burden for residential, commercial, industrial and personal property. Interested taxpayers may present written testimony by 2:00 pm on November 28, 2022 to the Selectmen's office. Oral testimony may be given at the hearing but will be limited to three minutes per taxpayer. Information on classification may be obtained from the Assessor's office in the Town Hall.

Kenneth M. O'Brien Principal Assessor for the Town of Uxbridge